City Attorney's Communication #2017-240
December 20, 2016

TO: John Sfiropoulos, P.E., City Engineer

FROM: Jill R. Mesojedec, FRP, Paralegal

7
VIA: Mark E. Berman, City Attomey -

RE: Ordinance — Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. and HDR Engineering, Inc.

Pursuant to your e-mail dated December 20, 2016, I have revised and attached the following
form of Ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE CONTRACTS FOR PROFESSIONAL
CONSULTING SERVICES BETWEEN THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH AND KIMLEY-HORN AND
ASSOCIATES, INC., AND HDR ENGINEERING, INC. FOR
CONTINUING CONTRACT FOR  ENGINEERING
SERVICES FOR THE MUNICIPAL AIR PARK;
PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.
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